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• The chip seal projct is underway and should be finishing up in a few weeks. 
• Earth Inc. is starting the boring of pipe along Kronenwetter Dr the week of July 14th and will 

start at Kowalski and move south toward the lift station. They should complete the boring in 
about 3-4 weeks. 

• The local roads south of Maple Ridge Rd along Kronenwetter Dr have their first layer of 
asphalt. Kronenwetter Dr north of Maple Ridge where the gravel area is currently will be 
paved in the next few weeks. 

• Staff has been working with Denyon Homes to plan the proposed subdivision by CTY X, 
certain criteria that the Village needs to see before a concept plan is approved will be a 
drainage plan, sanitarty sewer plan, traffic studies, among other items requested by the 
Community Development Director. 

• The annual Consumer Confidence Report has been mailed out and residents with Village 
Water shall receive that shortly. 

• Staff is working with Kurita, the manufacturer of the water filtration tanks, to get a few valves 
replaced which are still under warranty. They have been sticking during the bacwash 
sequence. 

• Staff is working on the garbage contract and we should hopefully have a full report to the 
Village Board next week. 
  

 
 


